RESOLUTION #24-05:

A RESOLUTION APPOINTING THE NEIGHBORHOOD ADVISORY COMMITTEE
REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE LINDEN ROAD WEST AREA.

WHEREAS, the Village of Pinehurst established a Neighborhood Advisory Committee
(NAC) in 2008; and

WHEREAS, the Village of Pinehurst officially reorganized the Neighborhood Advisory
Committee (NAC) under the leadership of the Village Council of the Village of Pinehurst on the 11"
day of April 2023; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Patrick Corso resigned as the Linden Road West representative in

November of 2023, and there is a need to fill this vacancy on the Neighborhood Advisory Committee
to represent the Linden Road West designated area; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Terry Lurtz and the Village Council of Pinehurst are desirous of Mr. Lurtz
serving as a representative of the Linden Road West area on the Neighborhood Advisory Committee.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Village Council of the Village of
Pinehurst, North Carolina in a Special Meeting assembled this 16™ day of January 2024 as follows:

SECTION 1. That the following appointment is hereby made to the Neighborhood Advisory
Committee for the term indicated:

Mr. Terry Lurtz is appointed as a representative of the Linden Road West area on the
Neighborhood Advisory Committee, effective January 16, 2024, said term to expire June 30, 2026.

THIS RESOLUTION passed and adopted this the 16" day of January 2024.
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Attest: Approved %

Shannon Konstantinou, Village Clerk Michael J. Newman,&/1llage™Attorney

Page 1 0f1



